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The Toronto alumni celebrated our 24th Annual dinner on September 28, 2012.  

We had 118 guests attending the wonderful evening, a lot of laughs and lovely 

conversations filled the whole night. 

 

With the 1962 graduates celebrating their 50th reunion in Toronto, we are very 

glad to see friends from all parts of the world - Australia, UK, US, Vancouver and 

Hong Kong. 

 

We are able to raise over $560 Canadian from the Mini Bear sale for the 

redevelopment fund. 

 

Next year dinner will be held on September 27, 2013. 

 

 


